
Butterfly Room Newsletter 12/4-12/8

Hello Parents!
This week we worked on Christmas crafts and learned
the story of the runaway gingerbread man! We even
got to find the runaway gingerbread men in our room
everyday as they moved around the room.
We worked on the letter R this week and next week
we will learn the letter M.
 In Jesus time we continued to learn about the
Christmas Story. We read it, and got to act it out with
our Nativity sets and with our costumes! We continued
to practice for our Christmas program this Saturday.
We are excited to show you what we have been
practicing! For the Christmas program please drop off
your child in our classroom at 10:20, you will also pick
up your child from our classroom after the program.
We still need some volunteers for our Christmas Party
on Tuesday 12/19. The sign up is on our classroom door.
Our Chapel this month is a winter gear drive for St. Paul
Lutheran School in Chicago. Thank you for your
donations!
See you Saturday!

Upcoming Dates:
Christmas Program 12/9 10:30 am
Chapel 12/11
Zion Church Cookie Exchange 12/17 10:30 am

Miss Tech



Practicing Letter R

Gingerbread Man Scavenger Hunt Making Gingerbread Men

Our Christmas Story Dramatic Play

Hot Coco Sensory Table

Reenacting the Christmas Story
with our Nativity Scene



plus parachute games and snowball fights!

Playing Little Drummer Boy in Music Together


